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Co-Chairs Senator Sollman, Representative Bynum, and members of the Joint 

Committee on Semiconductors: 

 

You're probably getting similar testimonies that show support for the sections of SB4 

requesting federal semiconductor financial assistance to develop the workforce and 

facilities necessary to support Oregon’s semiconductor industry. I also support this. 

 

I'm hoping that you'll please consider the 13 acre site at 12350 NE Sandy Blvd., that 

could be ideal “for the purpose of workforce development and the creation of training, 

certified apprenticeship and internship opportunities, with respect to semiconductors 

and advanced manufacturing,” as specified in Section 1 of SB4. 

 

It also happens to already be within the Urban Growth Boundary. It's in the Parkrose 

School District in Portland and is zoned EG2. 

 

It's a lot of space, fairly easy to get to and would be so much more useful, beneficial, 

and welcome than other proposed options for our neighborhood. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this testimony. 


